Frailty Awareness Workshops, 25th January and 22nd February Free training available for all staff and volunteers who have contact with people over the age of 65 and who have frailty.  These free online webinars are an opportunity to learn more about frailty, how to recognise it and/or support people who have increasing frailty. Organised by the Guildford and Waverley Frailty Academy.  See poster for more information.
NEXT Sunday – 21st January 2024
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE 
Mr Dave Paterson


Vigils for Ukraine continue each Friday evening at St Marys from

 9 – 11pm.  Drop in to light a candle, pray and reflect. 

Church Office

Julie is currently working from home and the church office is only open on Thursday mornings.     

Please send any information for the next newsletter to the office by 10.00am on Thursday morning by phone on 537655, or email to office@merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk
Our Minister George’s contact details are :

 Email unclegeorge.quarm@gmail.com
Mobile Phone – 07852557067, Landline - 01483-575432
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Merrow Methodist Church
14th January 2024
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE 
Mr Dave Ingoldby

	
	

	6.30pm
	ALTERNATIVE SERVICE

Rev Peter Hills


www.merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk              www.weyvalleycircuit.org.uk
CHURCH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK –  15th – 20th January
	Wed
	CHOIR PRACTICE
	10.30am

	
	
	

	Thurs
	WARM WELCOME COFFEE MORNING
	10.30 – 11.45am

	
	BADMINTON EVENING
	8.00pm

	
	
	

	Friday
	SHORT MAT BOWLS CLUB
	7.30pm


THIS WEEK, WE PARTICULARLY ASK FOR YOUR PRAYERS FOR:
· The family of James Strawson
· George’s brother John who is seriously ill in Ghana.
· Maureen and Eric Lupton

· Carole Steele (our treasurer) and her husband Iain 

· Frank, Cynthia and Catherine Winder
· Joy Kendal

· All those waiting or undergoing hospital procedures and all those who have now returned home after hospital stays

· All those who are bereaved, recovering from surgery or illness, or who are supporting others through conflict, loneliness or poverty. 

· The Residents of Mulberry House and the staff who need patience and wisdom as they work with them.

Thursday Coffee  – if you free on any Thursday morning, do drop in for a chat and drink with others from the church and local community.

The prayer support contact for January is Pauline  G 958905
Sunday Jan 21st - Church Family Games Afternoon 2.30 – 5pm

a date for your new diary/calendar. Come and join the Junior Church for an afternoon of games which will be fun for all, from 1-99 years old! It will of course, as usual include tea and cake. This year we hope to be joined by the children of the Holy Word Chinese Church and the adults too after their service. There will games for us all to join in, including bocca or you may prefer to sit with friends and catch up with all their latest news.  Any questions or if you need a lift, please talk to Glenys Magill tel 823587.

Our friends at St Johns are holding a Barn Dance on Sat Feb 10th in aid of their three charities (Foodwise, CAP and Compassion.) to help brighten up the dark winter months. Tickets £20 including supper from www.saintjohns.org.uk/barndance - see notice board for full details
Church Family News  - Joyce Sturt moved to a Care Home in Bramley, Hants, just before Christmas. She is very pleased to be near her family. Andy and David are just 10 mins away but David has a few more miles to travel. Joyce would be pleased to receive cards from her many friends at Merrow. I intend to visit her before too long and will keep you updated. Her address is now: Room 5, Cherry Blossom Manor Care Home, German Rd, Bramley, RG26 5GF Tel 01256 886436 for the home. From Joan Wells  
John Allman has this week moved to Worplesdon View care home and has said that he would welcome visitors.

James Strawson has sadly died. James played a significant role within Cranleigh Church, the Circuit and District. Funeral details to follow.

Christians Against Poverty are running Life Skills and Money Courses in Guildford this term, starting 23rd and 24th January.  See flyer on the board, and pass details on to anyone you know who would benefit from the courses. They really can make a difference to people's lives.   Further information from Ann Mather, Life Skills Coach, on 07311 827828. 

Please continue to collect your used stamps for the Huntington’s Disease Association, birthday cards (please do not include Christmas) for Send Prison and goods for No 5 and Mulberry House Hostel

Thank you for bringing in your greetings cards for the ladies in Send prison - please be aware that they are not able to reuse Christmas cards which can be recycled by other means.
